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Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Theresa Magee

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Regarding EB-2025-0014,
This rate hike is prohibitively expensive and untenable for many of us working Oshawa residents. Inflation and a
predatory 8% property take hike this year have squeezed us beyond the limit. This hike is unnecessary and punitive.
We have cut back, budgeted and taken extra shifts. OPUC will have to budget & do with less just like their
customers.
I hope the OEB will protect working Oshawa residents and deny this outrageous hike.
Regards,
Theresa Magee
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